

3rd October 2025



Zebra Class Newsletter

Issue 2

Messages

- Another busy week this week! I am so proud of how the children have been working and have adapted to being in KS2. Well done everybody!
- Well done to our school councillors
- A reminder for children to log on to TT Rockstars and complete quizzes on accelerated reader.
- We continue to remind the children of Our School Values which are:
 - **❖** Be Respectful
 - **❖** Be Responsible
 - ❖ Be Safe

English

• We finished the Story of Leon and the place between and have started our new book The First Drawing. We have thought about what it would have been like to live during the Stone Age and compared our life to that of a Stone Age child. We have used fronted adverbials to give indications of time in our sentences.

<u>Maths</u>

• We have been looking at adding using different methods. We have used different methods including counting forwards, using number lines and column methods. We have started adding 1's,10's and 100's to three-digit numbers and have started looking at subtracting 1's, 10's and 100's.

Science

• We have continued our topic all about rocks, We have discovered that rocks can change! We have also been thinking about their properties and what type of rocks they are.

History

• In History we have looked at what life was like for hunter-gatherers, why early humans began to settle and what Neolithic settlements were like.

Art

 We are continuing looking at how Henry Moore drew, and have been using cross hatching to sketch and shade.

PE

• In our fundamentals we used speed and agility to adjust our footwork. In dance we have completed our dances on machines and have started our new dance about the seaside.

PSHE

• In PSHE, children are continuing to enjoy learning about 'Being Me in My World'. We have discussed why we need rules and why we need to follow them.

News

Academic Excellence

Well done to the following children who have been our 'Workers of the Week' in recent weeks:

- Joseph W, Tia M
- Aurora S, James W

Clubs

Children have been enjoying our range of extra-curricular clubs offered to them.

PΕ

Children can attend school in full Whiston Willis PE kits on Monday and Wednesday

To see all our latest learning and for school updates, please follow @Zebraclassww and @WhistonWillis1 on twitter.



Miss Harrison

